Union County Board of Elections met on March 9, 2021 by Zoom meeting. Those in attendance were William Steele, Chairman; Robert Parrott, Board Member; Rebecca Pokorski, Board Member; Tina LaRoche, Director; Brandon Clay, Deputy Director; Michelle Forrider, Election Specialist; Renee Error, Election Specialist; and Susie O'Brien, SOS liaison.

Chairman Steele opens the meeting and the polls at 6:30am.

Director LaRoche informs the board that they spoke with Gary Wallace, and everything is running smoothly at the only polling location.

- Board Member Robert Parrott motions to move to recess and to reconvene session at 7:15pm, Board Member Pokorski seconds.
- The motion passed unanimously.

Chairman Steele calls the meeting back to order at 7:15pm.

Director LaRoche reports that the Election is running smoothly. Election Specialist Forrider and Error went to location to help Pleasant Valley tear down and bring back equipment.

All Absentee Ballots were run through and there were no issues.

All Election day ballots were counted, and the Board Certified the Unofficial Canvass.

Adjournment

Chairman Steele closed the meeting at 8:30 p.m.

Attest: Michelle L. Jonider Chairman: Usi

Michelle Forrider, Election Specialist

William Steele, Chairman